



Dear Parents & Guardians,

As we move into the fall season the Sunset Heights Elementary School PTO is proud to announce that we have decided to use the Remind app as an additional form of communication. Remind is a free, secure messaging app. This app will allow the PTO to periodically send out reminders via text message, in addition to communication via our website and social media pages. These quick, simple messages will help you and your student stay up to date on upcoming PTO events, Spiritwear, fundraiser sales, and more! In order to sign up to receive these messages from Sunset Heights PTO please follow the instructions for one of the options below:



strengthen our connection between school and home. We can't wait to work together to help the PTO and your child be successful this year!

Please let us know if you have any questions via email <a href="mailto:sunsetheightpot@gmail.com">sunsetheightpot@gmail.com</a> or at our website <a href="https://sunsetheightspto.wixsite.com/schoolcommunity">https://sunsetheightspto.wixsite.com/schoolcommunity</a>

Thank you, Sunset Heights PTO